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I oppose HB1530 and here is why. 

My family has moved to Oregon from Canada in the last year. 
Back in 2017 Canada had a bill pass called, "Carbon Tax", and to come in effect January of
2018. Our power and natural gas bill went up 150.00 with no limits on how high it can go up.
For example, last January was an extremely cold month, so the heat was turned up to make
sure that pipes dont freeze. The government decided to charge additional to what was already
taxes, cause of the increase of heat and power used. 
The price on everything went up. Let's just say that at the end of the year, Canadian pay more
in taxes then they do in what it takes to live off of in a year. 
We didn't move to Oregon to get taxed again. Please vote no on this bill.
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